
Newsletter  

Monday 27th November 

Stars of the Week 

Our stars of the week for last week are:  

Nursery: Sienna & Devyn     Class 1: Maya     Class 2: Ruby 

Class 3: Dion     Class 4: Harper     Class 5: Ellis    

Class 6: Katie     Class 7: Ava     Class 8: Kai     Class 9: Naia 

Class 10: Miles     Class 11: Aidan     Class 12: Anya 

Class 13: Isaac     Class 14: Emily 

Whole School Award: Tristan A (Class 14) 

 

 

 

 

Well done to them all! 

Forest Schools 

On Wednesday, Year 2 will be taking part in an educational forest 
school lesson led by our forest school leader, Chris. Please ensure          

children wear suitable clothing and footwear for the weather and bring 
a waterproof coat. We also ask that any long hair is tied back for this 

session. 

Year 5 and 6 Wellbeing Leaders   

Next week, Year 5 and 6 teachers will be holding an election 
for our new wellbeing leaders for this academic year. The 

role of the wellbeing leader involves leading wellbeing             
activities during break times. If your child is interested in 
being a wellbeing leader, they will be asked to put their 
name forward for a year group vote. The three Year 5                  

children and the three Year 6 children who are voted to be 
our Wellbeing Leaders for this year will take part in some 

wellbeing training on the morning of Friday 8th December in 
school. 

Dates for your Diary 

With Christmas now fast approaching, we just wanted to 
remind you of the upcoming dates for your diary, including 

Christmas shows. More information regarding Christmas 
performances, including the number of seats per family and 
how to book tickets for one of the Early Years performances 

will be sent out in the next few days. 

1st December—Christmas Fair 

11th December (2pm)– Year 3 Christmas Performance 

12th December (2pm)– Year 4 Christmas Performance 

13th December (10am and 2.15pm)– Nursery and Reception 

Christmas Performance  

14th December (2.15pm)– Year 1 Christmas Performance 

15th December (2pm)– Year 6 Christmas Performance 

18th December (2pm)– Year 5 Christmas Performance 

19th December (2pm)– Year 2 Christmas Performance 

20th December– Christmas jumper day, including Christmas 

dinner and parties. 

Friends of Wynyard Primary 

Christmas Fair 

Our Christmas Fair returns this Friday 1st  December from 
3.15pm - 5.15pm. Please come along to support us and visit 
the many stalls we have, including our very popular ‘Bottle 
and Chocolate Tombola’ plus our ‘Secret Santa Lucky Dip 

Bags’.  

Get into the Christmas spirit and enjoy a mulled wine and 
mince pie on us while listening to some of our children singing 

Christmas Carols. Please use the gates at the bottom of the 
stairs next to Nursery to access the Christmas Fair.  

Gin Advent Raffle  

There's only two more days to enter this year's Gin Advent 
Raffle - see attached poster for more details (we've included 
the remaining numbers still available). This will be drawn on 

Wednesday. 

Christmas Wreath Making Class 

We only have 3 places left on our Christmas Wreath Making 
Class, this will be held on Thursday 7th December.  

Please see attached poster for more details, to book your 
place email us at Friendsofwynyardprimary3@outlook.com 

Chocolate Tombola 

A big thank you for your donations to our Chocolate Tombola 
stall. If you would like to donate a chocolate bar, these can be 
left in the clear box under the canopy at the front of school by 

Thursday 30th November. 

Christmas Raffle 

We have some fantastic prizes once again this year - our full 
prize list is attached. If you require any extra books or tickets 
to sell to friends and family, these can be collected from the 

school office. Please note, you only need to include your name 
and contact number on each ticket stub. (Any spare tickets 

can be handed back to the office). All ticket stubs and money 
should be handed into the school office by Tuesday 

12th December. 

After-School Clubs– Friday 1st December 

As previously mentioned, all after-school clubs will be cancelled this 
Friday due to the Christmas Fair. Tea Club will still be available until 
6pm; however, on Friday only, all children will need to be collected 

from Tea Club from the main office (please use the buzzer to let staff 
know you are here). 

Christmas Fair 

As you may be aware, the weather forecast for Friday isn’t 
looking too good at the moment. We will be continuing to 
closely monitor this ahead of the Christmas Fair on Friday 
and we will keep parents updated regarding any changes. 

 

Year 1 Multi-Skills Club 

A reminder that, tomorrow’s Year 1 multi-skills club is                 
cancelled, unfortunately.  
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